

PAC32-R-2266 C Meeting 27/06/2019

Reference: PAC 32-I-1467

20 June 2019

Ms Éilis Fallon Committee Secretariat Committee of Public Accounts Leinster House Dublin 2

Dear Ms Fallon

Thank you for your letter of 10 June.

As you can appreciate the overall contractor review has proved to be a complex matter with each individual having their own unique set of circumstances. RTÉ has now commenced discussions with individuals and this process will continue into the second half of 2019 in a sequenced manner. While these discussions are ongoing, we are not in a position to make definitive universal statements, but we continue to maintain dialogue with the Trade Unions and other relevant stakeholders.

Yours sincerely

**Dee Forbes** 

Director-General RTÉ